
 
August 3, 2022 

From: Liana R Tierney, DNP, APRN 

 

 

Dear Patients & Families, 

  

It is with regret that I inform you that I will be leaving First Choice Health Centers effective 09/24/2022. I will be 

moving to Western New York where my family is located. It has been a great pleasure watching everyone grow 

over the years, and an honor to be tasked with supporting your health.  

 

First Choice Health Centers is working to bring new pediatric providers on board. In the meantime, my college, 

Dr. Cipriani will be available for your urgent needs.  

 

We want to make this transition as easy as possible. You may schedule a visit with me before my departure to 

discuss your care needs and to ensure your next follow up is scheduled with a new provider.  

 

Please be advised, your medical records are confidential, and a copy can be transferred to another provider or 

released to you or another person you designate only through your permission. If you choose to see a different 

provider outside of First Choice, please contact us to assist you with the release of information process.  

 

Best wishes for your future health.  

  

 

 

 

Liana R Tierney, DNP, APRN 

First Choice Health Centers 

860-528-1359 

Visit us online at firstchc.org 

 


